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Mary Ann Buras has rejoined A.J. Martini, Inc.'s project management team. She will serve as project
manager on the Walnut Court Expansion project at Newton Cemetery. 
Buras has worked in the construction industry for nearly 20 years. She began her career with the
Dupont Corp. in the engineering department and while at Martini worked on such notable projects as
the addition and restoration of Memorial Hall. 
She is a past president of the Boston Chapter of the National Association of Women in Construction
and is a member of Industry Professionals Advisory Committee at Wentworth Institute of
Technology.
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